
DATE:  May 19, 2022

TOPIC: Renewal of Schoology Learning Management System Subscription for the 2022-2023 School Year

PREPARED BY: Jordan Stephen

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Since 2015 Lincolnwood School District 74 has used the Schoology Learning Management System, a

product of PowerSchool, to manage the communication and workflow between teachers, classes, and the

students at Lincoln Hall. This current contract is up for renewal for the next school year.

The District Legal Counsel has reviewed the Terms and Conditions, the Privacy Policy and the Master

Services Agreement from Schoology and found them to be acceptable. Schoology, which is owned by

PowerSchool, is covered by the same Master Service Agreement and Amendment that was approved and

signed in 2021.

Counsel also offered an opinion related to the National Data Privacy Agreement (IL-NDPA) necessitated by

the Student Online Personal Protection Act (SOPPA). Counsel informed us that the District began work on

this in the past and that we could sign an Exhibit E to cover SOPPA for Schoology and other PowerSchool

owned products, providing we find a IL-NDPA that meet the Districts’ needs.

Fiscal Impact:
$4,539.93 for the 2022-2023 school year.

The District paid $4,282.95 in 2021-2022 for the Schoology Learning Management System.

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of

Education to accept this Agreement from Schoology Learning Management System in the amount of

$4,539.93 from July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023.


